christinesiustice@gmail.com

From: The Office of Senator Santana <SenSSantana@senate.michigan.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 6:41 AM

To: l.com

Subject: Re: Sponsor Legislation/Response Request

Dear Ms. Morrison,

Thank you for reaching out to Senator Santana's office regarding your concerns about family court reform
and the proposed Michigan Retroactive Legal System Accountability Act. We appreciate your dedication
to addressing these important issues and your detailed account of the challenges faced within the
Michigan legal system.

Due to time constraints resulting from Senator Santana's position as DHHS budget Chair, | regret to
inform you that she is unable to sponsor your proposed legislation. Rest assured, however, that we
understand the significance of the matters you have raised.

I encourage you to continue advocating for these reforms and suggest that you consider engaging with
relevant advocacy groups and legal experts who can provide further assistance and guidance.

Thank you again for your email and for your efforts to improve the legal system in Michigan.

Respectfully,

Office of Senator Sylvia Santana
District 2 - Michigan Senate

201 Townsend St., Ste. 5600

Lansing, Michigan 48909
SenSSantana@senate.michigan.gov

PLEASE NOTE: Because of the influx of requests during certain times of year, the scheduling process may take longer than usual.
Please be patient and a member of our staff will get back with you as soon as possible.
Any Lansing-based meetings with Senator Santana are scheduled pending votes and committee business, and may change at any

time. If a last minute schedule change occurs, the meeting will be handled by staff or rescheduled. Thank you in advance for your
understanding.

From:

Sent: Sunday, April 20, 2025 10:24 PM

To: The Office of Senator Santana <SenSSantana@senate.michigan.gov>
Subject: RE: Sponsor Legislation/Response Request

You don't often get email from christinesjustice@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
RE: Request Zoom Meeting/ Response
2025 Michigan Legislation/Family Court Reform

Dear Senator Santana,



